
  

• Share the Love with the Military-Patch 

Opportunity! 

o On February 14th, girls who sell 14 

or more donations through their 

Digital Cookie sites will earn a 

special patch! 

 
• Toffee-Tastic Update: 

o Toffees will be turned off for direct 

shipped orders starting Friday, the 

9th. 

o All other varieties will still be 

available for direct shipped orders. 

 

• February 9th: Toffee-Tastics no longer 

available for direct shipped orders. 

• February 11th by 11:59pm: Cupboard 

orders due in eBudde for the 

following week. 

• February 14th: Share the Love with 

the Military Donation Patch Promo 
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• Have some fun at your cookie booths!  

• Inflatable costumes have been a huge 

hit this season.  

 

• Don’t forget to enter your booths in 

eBudde for SU approval.  

o Entering booths in eBudde will 

allow customers to find your 

booth when searching for 

cookies. 

o It also makes it easier to 

distribute package credit to 

girls who sold at the booth. 

• Have you been keeping up with 

package allocations in eBudde? 

o Tip: Negative balances due in 

eBudde for a girl, means she 

does not have enough package 

credit.  

o Do not wait until the end of the 

season to allocate out cookies! 

 

 


